ARIZONA STATE UNIVERSITY

Micuaas M. Crow

August 17,2012

Stephanie deLusé

Honors Faculty Fellow
Barrett, The Honors College
Mail Code: 1612

Denise Bates

Lecturer, Sr,

School of Letters & Sciences
Mail Code: 1901

Dear Stephanie and Denise:

Congratulations on the publication of your new book, Arizona State
University. This is outstanding news and I appreciate your efforts in putting
together this historical collection of our great university. It will be a treasured
piece for many as it revives old memories for our alums and inspires the
young through the stories of those who dedicated their lives to advancing
higher education in Arizona and who contributed so much to ASU’s success.
It is truly amazing to see how far we have come since those humble
beginnings only now to be recognized as the largest university in the nation.

Thank you for your hard work and dedication to preserve and share the
history of our university through this fantastic collection and, again,
congratulations. Keep up the good work.

Sincerely,

I'M aa«/

Michael M. Crow
President




